
IMG Academy Junior World Championship Qualifiers
We are writing to you with some very important information regarding the upcoming 

IMG Academy Junior World Championship Qualifier.

The BJGT are delighted to announce a major new 3-year partnership with a leading brand, 
not only within golf, but the whole sports market, and although we can't reveal the name 
yet, it is a fantastic breakthrough.

This partnership will see the brand become the event sponsor for the 2019 IMG Academy 
Junior World Championship Qualifiers. 
However, as part of the deal, we have been asked to postpone the qualifier, for ages 
11-12, 13-14 and 15-18 groups, until the early part of 2019. 
 
We have deliberated and discussed the implications of this request, as we know you have 
been fully committed to this event for most of the year, but we firmly believe it is for the 
long term benefit of the BJGT, and you as players, to have the best golfing brands on 
board and therefore delay the event. 
 
The qualifier for the 7-8 and 9-10 divisions will still go ahead on September 23rd, but with 
increased fields in both divisions, as those on the reserve lists will be invited. 
The qualifier for the 11-12, 13-14 and 15-18 age groups will take place towards the end 
of March 2019, with the venue and specific date to be confirmed asap. 
You will be automatically entered into the event and all entry fees will be carried over. All 
reserve players for these groups, who were on the list to play on the 23rd September, have 
now been included into the playing field for the March 2019 event. Once the new date and 
venue have been confirmed, if you are unable to play, please let us know and a refund will 
be issued. 
We are also hoping that in the near future, we will have some good news regarding the 
number of qualifying places that will be on the team going out to the USA in July. 
 
We can only apologise for the late notice, the timing is beyond our control, but we hope 
that you understand why this decision has been taken: to ensure the support of one of the 
biggest brands in sport. 
If any of you have hotels booked that are non-refundable, you will be able to claim this 
expense back through your golf or travel insurance.

We'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, we are working 
extremely hard to bring you the best possible golfing experience and believe this to be an 
unmissable opportunity. 
You are part of a very exciting time on the BJGT! 
If any of you have any questions or queries please get in touch directly (not publicly on 
social media), but please give us time to respond. 
 


